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Dear Camden Council,

I'm in total opposition to the Great Ormond Street Hospital plan. There's no reason for five years of turmoil
on neighbouring streets when there's a simple solution that meets everyone's needs, hospital and residents
alike: instead of having trucks constantly going down side streets, GOSH could build an archway from
Guilford Street to the private hospital road Powis Place.

Sincerely yours,
John Nichols



